## **EH** The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia®

Stuart P. Sullivan
Executive Vice President and
Chief Development Officer
267-426-6527
sullivans@email.chop.edu

February 8, 2016

Mr. Tony Jeremias Breakin' Clay for the Cure 236 Fawn Drive Harleysville, PA 19438-2704

Dear Mr. Jeremias:

Thank you for your organization's recent gift of \$20,000 to the Oncology Research Fund. Your support directly benefits children and their families and ensures The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia's continued growth and innovation in children's health care.

Because of our community of donors, groundbreaking research is leading to life-saving treatments, Child Life specialists are providing support services such as art therapy to patients and their siblings, and programs like Global Health, the Homeless Health Initiative, and Reach Out and Read are providing for children in our community and around the world.

We are grateful for your shared commitment to making an impact on the lives of children who need it the most.

Sincerely,

Stuart P. Sullivan